

TERM 2 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 23 MAY 2025



## FROM THE SENIOR SCHOOL DIRECTOR OF TEACHING AND LEARNING

## **Exploring Future Pathways: Year 10 Students and the Morrisby Assessment**

Over the past week, a team of senior leaders has met individually with every Year 10 student to discuss the results of their Morrisby Assessment. For more than 50 years, schools across the globe have used this respected suite of psychometric assessments to help students better understand their strengths, interests, and potential career paths.

The Morrisby Profile provides each student with a detailed insight into their aptitudes, career interests, preferred work and learning styles, and even suggestions for subject choices at school and university. This comprehensive profile becomes a lifelong tool—students retain unlimited access and can revisit their results or undertake further testing as their interests and goals evolve.



It has been a truly rewarding experience to see so many students energised by their results. For many, the profiles affirmed what they already knew about themselves; for others, the insights were unexpected and opened up exciting new possibilities. Most importantly, all students are now better equipped to make informed decisions about their future.

The College is also pleased to offer the Morrisby Testing for Year 11 and 12 students for a small fee. Please be in touch with Mrs Ghabrial for further information.

These Morrisby conversations with Year 10 followed on from our newly revamped Subject Selection Information Evening and were complemented by a highly successful Career Open Day—another first for Thomas Hassall. Congratulations to Mrs Ghabrial for her outstanding leadership in organising the day, and thank you to all staff, alumni, and guests who hosted stalls and contributed to the success of this inspiring event.

## **Mr Jason Corbett-Jones**

Director of Teaching & Learning - Senior School